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274 school districts have been providing support for the Coalition/Vouchers Hurt Ohio litigation 

thus far.  What are the school officials in the other Ohio school districts thinking? 

The leadership of the Ohio Coalition for Equity and Adequacy of School Funding/Vouchers Hurt Ohio is 

grateful for the combined support of 274 school districts for the voucher litigation.  Other school districts 

need to get involved. 

When one pulls the curtain back to see the individuals and organizations funding the pro-voucher 

campaign at the national level, one views a wealth-drenched gang of elites that are bent on totally 

eliminating the public common school system.  Boards of Education are elected to serve the children and 

taxpayers of the public common school districts.  They are not elected to serve the private schools that 

choose to serve some of the children of school district residents. Boards of education are not elected to 

cower before anti-public school, wealth-drenched elites. 


